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This week, the very large majority of 
students were attending school on 
site.  It was great to see so many 
children at school.  We still had a few 
children learning from home and we 
look forward to seeing them next 
week. 

The WA Government have 
announced that as of Monday 18 May 
school is now compulsory for 
students. A letter has been sent home 
via Connect with information about 
schooling from 18 May. Parents are 

still required to be off site so our pick 
up and drop off routines will continue.  
I thank parents and carers for their 
patience and understanding 
 
 If you are not using Connect we ask 
that you do as this is how we are 
communicating with parents.  If you 
have forgotten your parent login, 
please call the office on 9927 0100.  
 
A big shout out to our amazing 
cleaners and ground staff who are 
working hard to keep the school clean 
and safe.  We will continue to have  
increased  working hours for most of 
our cleaners and appointed additional 
cleaners. 
 
Our canteen is continuing to provide 
an amazing takeaway service and a 
big thank you to Alysha, our Canteen 
Manager. 
 
A small number of our secondary 
students are struggling to comply with 
our school wide behaviour 
expectations and this is very 
disappointing. This has resulted in 
loss of privileges that impacted on all 
of the year 7-12 students. Most 
disappointing is the impact on 
learning in the class room. At 
Dongara DHS,  every child has the 
right learn and every teacher has the 
right to teach.  Students who are 
disruptive and disrespectful will have 
sanctions applied. I ask that parents 
please speak with their children about 

choosing respect, being responsible 
and achieving their best. I am hoping 
to see a much improved attitude from 
some students starting next week. 
Last week Mrs Lisa Criddle, Midwest 

Regional Executive Director visited 
our school.  She was so very 
complimentary of our school and 
particularly the students, the staff, the 
teaching and learning programs and 
the school grounds 
 
I conclude by thanking all of our staff  
for ensuring the children have had a 
smooth return to school this term. I 
look forward to welcoming our 
learning from home students back on 
site next week. 
 

Kind Regards 

Janine Calver

A MESSAGE FROM  

THE PRINCIPAL  

I m p o r t a n t   

D a t e s  

Week 4: 
Achievement 
Certificates 

presented in class 

20th May 
School Psychologist 

22nd May 
Student Council 
Blue Day 

 

27th May 
National 

Simultaneous 
Storytime 

 

 



           

      

Well done to all the Kindy and Pre-
Primary students for being 
Responsible, Respectful and trying 
to achieve their best when playing in 
the playground. This fortnights prize 
winners were Louie George, Rory 
Griggs and James Cameron for 
being responsible when riding the 
bikes. Luke Moore for being 
responsible by helping a teacher with 
another student, and Wyatt Hutchcraft 
for being responsible by eating his 
lunch nicely.  Congratulations. 

Well done to the P&C on another 
successful Motherôs Day Stall.  
Congratulations to the following raffle 
prize winners: 
§ Cadarn Fisher 
§ Shyla Bishop 
§ Emmy Toia 
§ Sienna Niikkula 
§ Thomas Long 
§ Cassie Baxter 
§ Charlie Kirkland 
§ Amber Ganfield 
§ Matthew Gillam 
§ Logan Kirkland 
§ Matilda Baxter 
 
 

K/PP PBS Prize Draw 

P&C Motherôs Day Raffle 


